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Right here, we have countless book oxford handbook of humanitarian medicine
oxford me and collections to check out. We additionally pay for variant types
and as well as type of the books to browse. The up to standard book, fiction,
history, novel, scientific research, as without difficulty as various new sorts
of books are readily available here.
As this oxford handbook of humanitarian medicine oxford me, it ends stirring
swine one of the favored books oxford handbook of humanitarian medicine oxford
me collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best website to see
the unbelievable book to have.

The Oxford Handbook of the Responsibility to Protect Alex Bellamy 2016-06-30
The Responsibility to Protect (R2P) is intended to provide an effective
framework for responding to crimes of genocide, ethnic cleansing, war crimes,
and crimes against humanity. It is a response to the many conscious-shocking
cases where atrocities - on the worst scale - have occurred even during the
post 1945 period when the United Nations was built to save us all from the
scourge of genocide. The R2P concept accords to sovereign states and
international institutions a responsibility to assist peoples who are at risk or experiencing - the worst atrocities. R2P maintains that collective action
should be taken by members of the United Nations to prevent or halt such gross
violations of basic human rights. This Handbook, containing contributions from
leading theorists, and practitioners (including former foreign ministers and
special advisors), examines the progress that has been made in the last 10
years; it also looks forward to likely developments in the next decade.
Elements of International Law Henry Wheaton 1836
The Handbook of International Humanitarian Law Michael Bothe 2013-08-29 This is
the third edition of this influential and comprehensive handbook. Substantive
changes in international humanitarian law have taken place recently, including
a progressive development of customary law; and the jurisprudence of national
courts, international ad hoc tribunals and theInternational Criminal Court,
which have made a reassessment of this vitally important part of international
law both timely and topical.New material is extensively incorporated, including
new developments in treaty law, such as the 2010 amendments to the ICC Statute,
as well as new topics that have been extensively debated in recent years:
direct participation in hostilities; air and missile warfare; belligerent
occupation;operational detention; and the protection of the environment in
armed conflict. The growing need to consider borderline issues of the law of
armed conflict and the interplay of international humanitarian law, human
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rights, and other branches of international law have led to have led to some
materialbeing considered in a new light.The commentary both deepens reflection
on such innovations, and critically reconsiders views expressed in earlier
editions to provide a contemporary analysis of this changing field. Renowned
international lawyers offer a broad spectrum of legal opinions, restating the
law in this area, which isapplicable worldwide. Issues of human rights in armed
conflicts and in post-conflict situations are extensively addressed.
Controversial opinions and national and international judgments are documented
and discussed. Problems of application of the law in recent military campaigns
are assessed andinterpreted in a practice-oriented manner. Based on bestpractice rules of global importance, this book also sets out an international
'manual' for international humanitarian law in armed conflicts.
The Oxford Handbook on the United Nations Thomas G. Weiss 2018-06-28 This
Handbook provides in one volume an authoritative and independent treatment of
the UN's seventy-year history, written by an international cast of more than 50
distinguished scholars, analysts, and practitioners. It provides a clear and
penetrating examination of the UN's development since 1945 and the challenges
and opportunities now facing the organization. It assesses the implications for
the UN of rapid changes in the world - from technological innovation to
shifting foreign policy priorities - and the UN's future place in a changing
multilateral landscape. Citations and additional readings contain a wealth of
primary and secondary references to the history, politics, and law of the world
organization. This key reference also contains appendices of the UN Charter,
the Statute of the International Court of Justice, and the Universal
Declaration of Human Rights.
The Oxford Handbook of Feminist Theory Lisa Jane Disch 2016 The Oxford Handbook
of Feminist Theory provides a rich overview of the analytical frameworks and
theoretical concepts that feminist theorists have developed to analyze the
known world. Featuring leading feminist theorists from diverse regions of the
globe, this collection delves into forty-nine subject areas, demonstrating the
complexity of feminist challenges to established knowledge, while also engaging
areas of contestation within feminist theory. Demonstrating the
interdisciplinary nature of feminist theory, the chapters offer innovative
analyses of topics central to social and political science, cultural studies
and humanities, discourses associated with medicine and science, and issues in
contemporary critical theory that have been transformed through feminist
theorization. The handbook identifies limitations of key epistemic assumptions
that inform traditional scholarship and shows how theorizing from women's and
men's lives has profound effects on the conceptualization of central
categories, whether the field of analysis is aesthetics, biology, cultural
studies, development, economics, film studies, health, history, literature,
politics, religion, science studies, sexualities, violence, or war.
Oxford American Handbook of Disaster Medicine Robert A. Partridge 2012-04-12
Disasters are difficult to manage for many reasons: the immediacy of the event,
magnitude of the event, lack of evidence-based practices, and the limited
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usefulness of many developed protocols. Consequently, combining academic
approaches with realistic and practical recommendations continues to be an
underdeveloped aspect of disaster texts. The Oxford American Handbook of
Disaster Medicine offers a functional blend of science with pragmatism.
Approached from a real-world perspective, the handbook is a portable guide that
provides sufficient scientific background to facilitate broader application and
problem solving yet approach the topic in a prioritized fashion, supporting
rapid understanding and utilization. Contributing authors are clinical and
public health providers with disaster experience. This book encompasses the
entire scope of disaster medicine from general concepts and fundamental
principles to both manmade and natural threats.
Digital Witness Sam Dubberley 2020 This book covers the developing field of
open source research and discusses how to use social media, satellite imagery,
big data analytics, and user-generated content to strengthen human rights
research and investigations. The topics are presented in an accessible format
through extensive use of images and data visualization (éditeur).
The Oxford Handbook of the History of International Law Bardo Fassbender
2012-11-01 The Oxford Handbook of the History of International Law provides an
authoritative and original overview of the origins, concepts, and core issues
of international law. The first comprehensive Handbook on the history of
international law, it is a truly unique contribution to the literature of
international law and relations. Pursuing both a global and an
interdisciplinary approach, the Handbook brings together some sixty eminent
scholars of international law, legal history, and global history from all parts
of the world. Covering international legal developments from the 15th century
until the end of World War II, the Handbook consists of over sixty individual
chapters which are arranged in six parts. The book opens with an analysis of
the principal actors in the history of international law, namely states,
peoples and nations, international organisations and courts, and civil society
actors. Part Two is devoted to a number of key themes of the history of
international law, such as peace and war, the sovereignty of states, hegemony,
religion, and the protection of the individual person. Part Three addresses the
history of international law in the different regions of the world (Africa and
Arabia, Asia, the Americas and the Caribbean, Europe), as well as 'encounters'
between non-European legal cultures (like those of China, Japan, and India) and
Europe which had a lasting impact on the body of international law. Part Four
examines certain forms of 'interaction or imposition' in international law,
such as diplomacy (as an example of interaction) or colonization and domination
(as an example of imposition of law). The classical juxtaposition of the
civilized and the uncivilized is also critically studied. Part Five is
concerned with problems of the method and theory of history writing in
international law, for instance the periodisation of international law, or
Eurocentrism in the traditional historiography of international law. The
Handbook concludes with a Part Six, entitled "People in Portrait", which
explores the life and work of twenty prominent scholars and thinkers of
international law, ranging from Muhammad al-Shaybani to Sir Hersch Lauterpacht.
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The Handbook will be an invaluable resource for students and scholars of
international law. It provides historians with new perspectives on
international law, and increases the historical and cultural awareness of
scholars of international law. It is the standard reference work for the global
history of international law.
Humanitarian Supply Management and Logistics in the Health Sector 2001
Emergencies and disaster situations are harsh testing grounds for the
logistical and organisational capacity of affected countries, and this is
especially true in the health sector. The acquisition, storage, mobilisation
and distribution of drugs and pharmaceutical supplies to the victims of a
disaster require efficient handling and use of resources. This publication
provides guidelines for authorities and organisations for the management of
planning for disasters, and underlines the fact that each step in the supply
chain should be seen as a critical and interrelated link. The techniques and
procedures proposed are multi-sectoral in nature and can be used in any type of
emergency operation.
The Oxford Handbook of the International Law of Global Security Chair of
International Law and Security Robin Geiß 2021-02-16 On a global scale, the
central tool for responding to complex security challenges is public
international law. This handbook provides a comprehensive and systematic
overview of the relationship between international law and global security.
The Evolution of the European Convention on Human Rights Ed Bates 2010-12-23 On
4 November 2010 the European Convention on Human Rights Celebrated its sixtieth
anniversary. It has undergone a spectacular evolution since its creation in
1950. In recent times the European Court of Human Rights has been compared to a
quasi-constitutional court for Europe in the field of human rights, and for
some time the Convention has been viewed as a European Bill of Rights. The
`coming of age' of the ECHR system in the late 1990s was marked by the entry
into force of Protocol 11, creating a new, full-time Court. By contrast, those
who first proposed a European human rights guarantee were driven by an ambition
to put a place in collective pact to prevent the re-emergence of
totalitarianism in `free' Europe. They were motivated by the memory of World
War Two and the protection of human rights was seen in that light. When the
Convention was opened for signature in 1950 it was viewed by many with
scepticism and disappointment. The Convention system took many years to get
established. In the mid-1960s doubts were expressed as to whether the Court had
a future, and in the 1970s the Convention system of control faced a number of
serious challenges. This book mainly focuses on the story of the evolution of
the Convention during its first fifty years (up to 1998), although there is
also a final chapter on the post-1998 situation. It reflects on the
Convention's origins and charts the slow progress that it made during the 1950s
and 1960s, before, in the late 1970s, the European Court of Human Rights
delivered a series of landmark judgments which proved to be the foundation
stones for the European Bill of Rights that we know today.
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Handbook of Humanitarian Health Care Logistics George Mc Guire 2015-10-31
Oxford Handbook of Humanitarian Medicine Amy Kravitz 2019-02-14 The Oxford
Handbook of Humanitarian Medicine is a practical guide covering all aspects of
the provision of care in humanitarian situations and complex emergencies. It
includes evidence-based clinical guidance, aimed specifically at resource
limited situations, as well as essential non-clinical information relevant for
people working in field operations and development. The handbook provides clear
recommendations, from the experts, on the unique challenges faced by health
providers in humanitarian settings including clinical presentations for which
conventional medical training offers little preparation. It provides guidance
for syndromic management approaches, and includes practical guidance on the
integration of context specific mental health care. The handbook goes beyond
the clinical domain, however, and also provides detailed information on the
contextual issues involved in humanitarian operations, including health systems
design, priorities in displacement, security and logistics. It outlines the
underlying drivers at play in humanitarian settings, including economics,
gender based inequities, and violence, guiding the reader through the
epidemiological approaches in varied scenarios. It details the relevance of
international law, and its practical application in complex emergencies, and
covers the changing picture of humanitarian operations, with increasingly
complicated and chaotic contexts and the escalation of violence against
humanitarian providers and facility. The Oxford Handbook of Humanitarian
Medicine draws on the accumulated experience of humanitarian practitioners from
a variety of disciplines and contexts to provide an easily accessible source of
information to guide the reader through the complicated scenarios found in
humanitarian settings.
The Oxford Handbook of Atrocity Crimes Barbora Holá 2022 "The Oxford Handbook
on Atrocity Crimes consolidates and further develops the evolving field of
atrocity studies by combining major mono-, inter-, and multi-disciplinary
research on atrocity crimes in one volume encompassing contributions of leading
scholars. Atrocity crimes-war crimes, crimes against humanity, and genocide-are
manifestations of large scale and systematic criminality committed within
specific political, ideological, and societal contexts. These crimes are
committed by a multiplicity of actors against a large number of victims who
suffer far-reaching consequences. Scholars studying mass atrocities are
scattered not only across disciplines-such as international (criminal) law,
international relations, criminology, political science, psychology, sociology,
history, anthropology, or demography-but also across the topic-related fields,
which are by definition multi- and interdisciplinary but are typically limited
to a particular category or aspect of atrocity crimes. This Handbook brings
together these strands of scholarship on (mass) atrocities and interrogates
atrocity crimes as an overarching category of criminality, while simultaneously
keeping an eye on differences among the individual constitutive categories. The
Handbook covers topics related to the etiology and causes of atrocities, the
actors involved, the harm and victims of atrocity crimes, the reactions to mass
atrocities, and in-depth case studies of understudied situations of war crimes,
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crimes against humanity, and genocide"-Oxford Handbook of Tropical Medicine Andrew Brent 2014-01-30 The Oxford
Handbook of Tropical Medicine, fourth edition is the definitive resource for
medical problems in tropical regions, and in low-resource settings.
Comprehensive in scope, and concise in style, this portable guide ensures that
you always have the vital information you need at your fingertips. Fully
revised and updated for its fourth edition, it includes brand new chapters on
humanitarian crises, poisoning and envenoming, nosocomial infections, and
antibiotic resistance. The paediatric illness sections have been expanded, and
website links have been fully updated and extended. With the clear, easyreference style of the trusted Oxford Handbook format, written and reviewed by
an international team of clinical experts, this is a truly global handbook and
an essential resource. Make sure you never leave home without it!
The Oxford Handbook of Refugee and Forced Migration Studies Elena FiddianQasmiyeh 2014-06-12 Refugee and Forced Migration Studies has grown from being a
concern of a relatively small number of scholars and policy researchers in the
1980s to a global field of interest with thousands of students worldwide
studying displacement either from traditional disciplinary perspectives or as a
core component of newer programmes across the Humanities and Social and
Political Sciences. Today the field encompasses both rigorous academic research
which may or may not ultimately inform policy and practice, as well as actionresearch focused on advocating in favour of refugees' needs and rights. This
authoritative Handbook critically evaluates the birth and development of
Refugee and Forced Migration Studies, and analyses the key contemporary and
future challenges faced by academics and practitioners working with and for
forcibly displaced populations around the world. The 52 state-of-the-art
chapters, written by leading academics, practitioners, and policymakers working
in universities, research centres, think tanks, NGOs and international
organizations, provide a comprehensive and cutting-edge overview of the key
intellectual, political, social and institutional challenges arising from mass
displacement in the world today. The chapters vividly illustrate the vibrant
and engaging debates that characterize this rapidly expanding field of research
and practice.
The Oxford Handbook of U.S. National Security Derek S. Reveron 2018 "The Oxford
Handbook of US National Security frames the context, institutions, and
processes the US government uses to advance national interests through foreign
policy, government institutions, and grand strategy. Contributors examine
contemporary national security challenges and the processes and tools used to
improve national security."--Provided by publisher.
Neurology Emergencies Jonathan Edlow 2010-09-30 This compact handbook provides
all the essential specific steps for assessment and management of emergencies
in neurology. Edited by an emergency medicine physician and a neurologist,
these chapters are easy to review during or after a busy shift. Focus is placed
on the acute patient with both common and complex neurological presentations.
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Also covered are specific, diagnosis-based problems, including traumatic brain
injury, stroke, and seizures. Each chapter is filled with relevant computed
tomography, magnetic resonance, and vascular studies, as well as many other
images, algorithms, and tables. Neurology Emergencies will prove invaluable not
only to busy residents in emergency and internal medicine, family practice and
neurology, but also medical students who want to excel. This reference guide
will also benefit hospitalists and attendings who care for patients with acute
neurological problems.
The Oxford Handbook of International Human Rights Law Dinah Shelton 2013-09 The
Oxford Handbook of International Human Rights Law provides an authoritative and
original overview of one of the key branches of international law. Forty
contributors comprehensively analyse the role of human rights in international
law from a global perspective, examining its origins and principles, and
measuring its impact on the world.
Oxford Textbook of Palliative Medicine Nathan Cherny 2015-04-07 The definitive
Oxford Textbook of Palliative Medicine, now in its fifth edition, has again
been thoroughly updated to offer a truly global perspective in this field of
extraordinary talent and thoughtfulness. Updated to include new sections
devoted to assessment tools, care of patients with cancer, and the management
of issues in the very young and the very old, this leading textbook covers all
the new and emerging topics since its original publication in 1993. In
addition, the multi-disciplinary natureof palliative care is emphasized
throughout the book, covering areas from ethical and communication issues, the
treatment of symptoms and the management of pain. The printed book is
complemented with 12 months free access to the online version, which includes
expanded chapter information and links from the references to primary research
journal articles, ensuring this edition continues to be at the forefront of
palliative medicine. This fifth edition of the Oxford Textbook of Palliative
Medicine is dedicated to the memory of Professor Geoffrey Hanks, pioneer in the
field of palliative medicine, and co-editor of the previous four editions. A
truly comprehensive text, no hospital, hospice, palliative care service, or
medicallibrary should be without this essential source of information.
China, the UN, and Human Protection Rosemary Foot 2020-05-27 Over a relatively
short period of time, Beijing moved from dismissing the UN to embracing it. How
are we to make sense of the People's Republic of China's (PRC) embrace of the
UN, and what does its engagement mean in larger terms? This study focuses
directly on Beijing's involvement in one of the most contentious areas of UN
activity — human protection — contentious because the norm of human protection
tips the balance away from the UN's Westphalian state-based profile, towards
the provision of greater protection for the security of individuals and their
individual liberties. The argument that follows shows that, as an ever-more
crucial actor within the United Nations, Beijing's rhetoric and some of its
practices are playing an increasingly important role in determining how this
norm is articulated and interpreted. In some cases, the PRC is also influencing
how these ideas of human protection are implemented. At stake in the questions
oxford-handbook-of-humanitarian-medicine-oxford-me

7/15

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 30, 2022 by guest

this book tackles is both how we understand the PRC as a participant in shaping
global order, and the future of some of the core norms which constitute that
order.
Contemporary Security Studies Alan Collins 2022-01-24 Contemporary Security
Studies is a uniquely engaging introduction to Security Studies, covering the
key theories and contemporary issues in the field. A team of expert scholars
strike a careful balance of depth and clarity, providing the essential
companion for students exploring the modern security agenda.
The Law of Armed Conflict and the Use of Force Frauke Lachenmann 2017-01-05
This volume brings together articles on the law of armed conflict and the use
of force from the Max Planck Encyclopedia of Public International Law, the
definitive reference work on international law. It provides an invaluable
resources for scholars, students, and practitioners of international
humanitarian law, giving an accessible, thorough overview of all aspects of the
field. Each article contains cross-references to related articles, and includes
a carefully selected bibliography of the most important writings and primary
materials as a guide to further reading. The Encyclopedia can be used by a wide
range of readers. Experienced scholars and practitioners will find a wealth of
information on areas that they do not already know well as well as in-depth
treatments on every aspect of their specialist topics. Articles can also be set
as readings for students on taught courses.
The Oxford Handbook of Work and Family Tammy D. Allen 2016-05-17 The Oxford
Handbook of Work and Family examines contemporary work-family issues from a
variety of important viewpoints. By thoroughly examining where the field has
been and where it is heading, this important volume offers razor-sharp reviews
of long-standing topics and fresh ideas to move work-family research and
practice in new and necessary directions. In providing comprehensive,
interdisciplinary, cross-cultural, and cross-national perspectives, Tammy D.
Allen and Lillian T. Eby have assembled a world-class team of scholars and
practitioners to offer readers cutting-edge information on this rapidly growing
area of scientific inquiry. The Handbook also includes reviews of historically
under-studied groups and highlights the important role that technology plays in
shaping the work-family interface, the potential contribution of neuroscience
to better understanding work-family issues, the ways in which work-family
scholarship and practice can be enhanced through theoretical perspectives, and
the use of social media to translate important research findings to the public.
The Oxford Handbook of Work and Family is a roadmap for moving work-family
scholarship forward, while also providing rich descriptive accounts of how
major organizations have been able to turn research findings into effective
evidence-based policies and practices to help adults better manage both work
and family responsibilities.
Only the Dead Bear F. Braumoeller 2019 The idea that war is going out of style
has become the conventional wisdom in recent years. But in Only the Dead,
award-winning author Bear Braumoeller demonstrates that it shouldn't have. With
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a rare combination of historical expertise, statistical acumen, and accessible
prose, Braumoeller shows that the evidence simply doesn't support the declineof-war thesis propounded by scholars like Steven Pinker. He argues that the key
to understanding trends in warfare lies, not in the spread of humanitarian
values, but rather in the formation of international orders--sets of
expectations about behavior that allow countries to work in concert, as they
did in the Concert of Europe and have done in the postwar Western liberal
order. With a nod toward the American sociologist Charles Tilly, who argued
that "war made the state and the state made war," Braumoeller shows argues that
the same is true of international orders: while they reduce conflict within
their borders, they can also clash violently with one another, as the Western
and communist orders did throughout the Cold War. Both highly readable and
rigorous, Only the Dead offers a realistic assessment of humanity's quest to
abolish warfare. While pessimists have been too quick to discount the successes
of our attempts to reduce international conflict, optimists are prone to put
too much faith in human nature. Reality lies somewhere in between: While the
aspirations of humankind to govern its behavior with reason and justice have
had shocking success in moderating the harsh dictates of realpolitik, the
institutions that we have created to prevent war are unlikely to achieve
anything like total success--as evidenced by the multitude of conflicts in
recent decades. As the old adage advises us, only the dead have seen the end of
war.
Improvised Medicine: Providing Care in Extreme Environments Kenneth Iserson
2012-04-05 Deliver quality healthcare in the most challenging field conditions
Full of practical clinical pearls and proven strategies, this indispensible
guide shows you how to operate outside your comfort zone and devise effective
treatment solutions when the traditional tools (medications, equipment, and
staff) are unavailable—or when you need to provide care outside of your
specialty. Improvised Medicine is a must for anyone who plans to work in
global, disaster, or other resource-poor settings. FEATURES: Simple-to-follow
directions, diagrams, and illustrations describe practical techniques and the
improvised equipment necessary to provide quality care during crises. Contains
improvisations in anesthesia and airway management, dentistry,
gynecology/obstetrics, infectious disease/laboratory diagnosis, internal
medicine, otolaryngology, pediatrics and malnutrition, orthopedics, psychiatry,
and surgery. Also includes basic disaster communication techniques, postdisaster forensics, a model hospital disaster plan, and innovative patienttransport methods. LEARN HOW TO: Make an endotracheal tube in seconds Perform
digital-oral and blind-nasotracheal intubations Make plaster bandages for
splints/casts Give open-drop ether, ketamine drips, and halothane Use
subcutaneous/intraperitoneal rehydration/transfusion Make ORS and standard
nutrition formulas Clean, disinfect, and sterilize equipment for reuse Warm
blood units in seconds inexpensively Take/view stereoscopic x-rays with
standard equipment Quickly and easily stop postpartum hemorrhage Fashion
surgical equipment from common items Evacuate patients easily for high-rise
hospitals Make esophageal and precordial stethoscopes Quickly improvise a
saline lock Make ECG electrode/defibrillator pads and ultrasound gel
oxford-handbook-of-humanitarian-medicine-oxford-me

9/15

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 30, 2022 by guest

Oxford Textbook of Global Public Health Roger Detels 2017 Sixth edition of the
hugely successful, internationally recognised textbook on global public health
and epidemiology comprehensively covering the scope, methods, and practice of
the discipline.
The Oxford Handbook of Practical Ethics Hugh LaFollette 2005-09-15 This is a
guide to contemporary thought on ethical issues in all areas of human activity
- personal, medical, sexual, social, political, judicial, and international,
from the natural world to the world of business.
The Oxford Handbook of International Refugee Law Cathryn Costello 2021-06-02
The Oxford Handbook of International Refugee Law is a comprehensive, critical
work, which analyses the state of research across the refugee law regime as a
whole. Drawing together leading and emerging scholars, the Handbook provides
both doctrinal and theoretical analyses of international refugee law and
practice. It critiques existing law from a variety of normative positions, with
several chapters identifying foundational flaws that open up space for radical
rethinking. Many authors work directly in the field, and their contributions
demonstrate how scholarship and practice can mutually inform each other.
Contributions assess a wide range of international legal instruments relevant
to refugee protection, including from international human rights law,
international humanitarian law, international migration law, the law of the
sea, and international and transnational criminal law. Geographically,
contributors examine regional and domestic laws and practices from around the
world, with 10 chapters focused on specific regions. This Handbook provides an
account, as well as a critique, of the status quo, and in so doing it sets the
agenda for future academic research in international refugee law.
The Oxford Handbook of Modern Diplomacy Andrew F. Cooper 2013-03-28 Including
chapters from some of the leading experts in the field this Handbook provides a
full overview of the nature and challenges of modern diplomacy and includes a
tour d'horizon of the key ways in which the theory and practice of modern
diplomacy are evolving in the 21st Century.
Oxford Textbook of Global Health of Women, Newborns, Children, and Adolescents
Delan Devakumar 2019-01-19 Maternal and child morbidity and mortality affect
women and children all over the world. In low resource settings, it is often
the result of an illness which under other circumstances would be preventable
and treatable. The disease burden predominately occurs in developing countries,
but thedangers facing women and children are global issues. To improve
conditions for women and children everywhere, we must address maternal and
child health in their own right, and ask how they affect each other. The Oxford
Textbook of Global Health of Women, Newborns, Children, and Adolescents is a
comprehensive study of the cycle of life. The development of children is traced
from pre-natal through to newborns, childhood, and adolescence. Posing child
health against maltreatment, injury, and malnutrition,this book asks
uncomfortable but necessary questions, and discusses how to influence policy
and inspire change. Following women from adolescence to motherhood, it
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discusses sexual and reproductive health, HIV, injury, pregnancy, mental
health, and much more. With examples from high- and low-resource settings
presented by experts in the field, the Oxford Textbook of Global Health of
Women, Newborns, Children, and Adolescents is a unique resource for medical
practitioners everywhere. Divided into eight sections, it takes a life course
approach to femalehealth. With a clear structure, helpful illustrations, and
study questions at the end of each chapter, it is an easy to use manual for
healthcare workers treating patients in the clinic and out in the field.Through
its descriptions of the main challenges and explanations of the key theories in
the field, this is the ideal textbook for medical students in paediatrics,
obstetrics, nursing, midwifery, and other related areas. Looking to the future,
it is also an invaluable starting point for policymakersand anyone with a
general interest in the subject area.
The Oxford Handbook of Global Policy and Transnational Administration Diane
Stone 2019-01-10 Global policy making is unfurling in distinctive ways above
traditional nation-state policy processes. New practices of transnational
administration are emerging inside international organizations but also
alongside the trans-governmental networks of regulators and inside global
public private partnerships. Mainstream policy and public administration
studies have tended to analyse the capacity of public sector hierarchies to
globalize national policies. By contrast, this Handbook investigates new public
spaces of transnational policy-making, the design and delivery of global public
goods and services, and the interdependent roles of transnational
administrators who move between business bodies, government agencies,
international organizations, and professional associations. This Handbook is
novel in taking the concepts and theories of public administration and policy
studies to get inside the black box of global governance. Transnational
administration is a multi-actor and multi-scalar endeavour having
manifestations, depending on the policy issue or problems, at the local, urban,
sub-regional, sub-national, regional, national, supranational, supra-regional,
transnational, international, and global scales. These scales of 'local' and
'global' are not neatly bounded and nested spaces but are articulated together
in complex patterns of policy activity. These transnational patterns represent
a reinvigoration of public administration and policy studies as the Handbook
authors advance their analysis beyond the methodological nationalism of the
nation-state.
Oxford Handbook for the Foundation Programme Tim Raine 2014-07-04 The Oxford
Handbook for the Foundation Programme returns for a new edition with clear and
thorough clinical guidance and honest advice to help you excel in your first
two years as a doctor. This edition has been fully updated in line with the
latest guidelines and gives you practical, step-by-step guidance on everything
from neurological to gastroenterlogical presentations. Emergency presentations
are easily identifiable, giving you fast access to the information you need.
This edition also includes a fully revised chapter on pharmacopeia with
references to the British National Formulary, as well as chapters on practical
procedures and interpreting results, acting as a guide for surviving on - and
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off - the wards. The Oxford Handbook for the Foundation Programme is also a
unique resource for things they don't teach you at medical school about being a
doctor and life on the wards. The authors have drawn on their own experiences
and careful research to help you understand issues ranging from your pay and
pension, stress and workplace relations, paperwork, and career development.
This is an excellent resource for Foundation Programme trainees and medical
students preparing themselves for life as a doctor. With this pocket-sized
guide at your side you'll never be alone on the wards again.
Human Rights Christian Tomuschat 2008-07-10 Human Rights between Idealism and
Realism presents human rights in action, focusing on their effectiveness as
legal tools designed to benefit human beings. By combining conceptual analysis
with an emphasis on procedures and mechanisms of implementation, this volume
provides a multidimensional overview of human rights. After examining briefly
the history of human rights, the author analyses the intellectual framework
that forms the basis of their legitimacy. In particular, he covers the concept
of universality and the widely used model that classifies human rights into
clusters of different 'generations'. The volume then moves on to analyse of the
activities of the political institutions of the United Nations, the expert
bodies established by the relevant treaties, and the international tribunals
specifically entrusted at the regional level with protecting human rights. The
author explains how and why ithe classical array of politically inspired
informal devices has been enriched by the addition of international criminal
procedures and by endeavours to introduce civil suits against alleged
individual violators of human rights. Finally, the volume is rounded off by a
consideration of the importance of humanitarian law as an instrument for the
protection of human life and dignity and an exploration of the future of human
rights.
The Oxford Handbook of Rehabilitation Psychology Paul Kennedy 2012-06-15
Rehabilitation psychology is one of the fastest growing fields in applied
psychology and involves the application of psychological knowledge and skills
to the understanding and treatment of individuals with physical disabilities.
Rehabilitation psychologists aim to optimize outcomes in terms of health,
independence, and daily functioning while also minimizing secondary health
problems. The Oxford Handbook of Rehabilitation Psychology provides background
and overview of the associated psychological processes and types of
interventions that are critical in managing the consequences of disability and
chronic disease. Psychological models and research have much to contribute to
those working with the physical disabilities; this volume has a broad cognitive
behavioral focus within the general banner of the biopsychosocial framework.
The editor has successfully brought together contributions from a range of
well-established and experienced researchers and practitioners from a wide
variety of clinical and academic contexts. They highlight the critical
psychological aspects, review applied interventions, and consider the wider
conceptual, clinical and professional themes associated with disability and
society.
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CDC Yellow Book 2020 CENTERS FOR DISEASE CONTROL AND PREVENTION. (CDC)
2019-06-11 The definitive reference for travel medicine, updated for 2020! "A
beloved travel must-have for the intrepid wanderer." -Publishers Weekly "A
truly excellent and comprehensive resource." -Journal of Hospital Infection The
CDC Yellow Book offers everything travelers and healthcare providers need to
know for safe and healthy travel abroad. This 2020 edition includes: · Countryspecific risk guidelines for yellow fever and malaria, including expert
recommendations and 26 detailed, country-level maps · Detailed maps showing
distribution of travel-related illnesses, including dengue, Japanese
encephalitis, meningococcal meningitis, and schistosomiasis · Guidelines for
self-treating common travel conditions, including altitude illness, jet lag,
motion sickness, and travelers' diarrhea · Expert guidance on food and drink
precautions to avoid illness, plus water-disinfection techniques for travel to
remote destinations · Specialized guidelines for non-leisure travelers, study
abroad, work-related travel, and travel to mass gatherings · Advice on medical
tourism, complementary and integrative health approaches, and counterfeit drugs
· Updated guidance for pre-travel consultations · Advice for obtaining
healthcare abroad, including guidance on different types of travel insurance ·
Health insights around 15 popular tourist destinations and itineraries ·
Recommendations for traveling with infants and children · Advising travelers
with specific needs, including those with chronic medical conditions or
weakened immune systems, health care workers, humanitarian aid workers, longterm travelers and expatriates, and last-minute travelers · Considerations for
newly arrived adoptees, immigrants, and refugees Long the most trusted book of
its kind, the CDC Yellow Book is an essential resource in an ever-changing
field -- and an ever-changing world.
The Oxford Handbook of the Use of Force in International Law Marc Weller
2015-01-15 The prohibition of the use of force in international law is one of
the major achievements of international law in the past century. The attempt to
outlaw war as a means of national policy and to establish a system of
collective security after both World Wars resulted in the creation of the
United Nations Charter, which remains a principal point of reference for the
law on the use of force to this day. There have, however, been considerable
challenges to the law on the prohibition ofThe prohibition of the use of force
in international law is one of the major achievements of international law in
the past century. The attempt to outlaw war as a means of national policy and
to establish a system of collective security after both World Wars resulted in
the creation of the United Nations Charter, which remains a principal point of
reference for the law on the use of force to this day. There have, however,
been considerable challenges to the law on the prohibition of the use of force
over the past two decades. This Oxford Handbook is a comprehensive and
authoritative study of the modern law on the use of force. Over seventy experts
in the field offer a detailed analysis, and to an extent a restatement, of the
law in this area. The Handbook reviews the status of the law on the use of
force, and assesses what changes, if any, have occurred in consequence to
recent developments. It offers cutting-edge and up-to-date scholarship on all
major aspects of the prohibition of the use of force. The work is set in
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context by an extensive introductory section, reviewing the history of the
subject, recent challenges, and addressing major conceptual approaches. Its
second part addresses collective security, in particular the law and practice
of the United Nations organs, and of regional organizations and arrangements.
It then considers the substance of the prohibition of the use of force, and of
the right to self-defence and associated doctrines. The next section is devoted
to armed action undertaken on behalf of peoples and populations. This includes
self-determination conflicts, resistance to armed occupation, and forcible
humanitarian and pro-democratic action. The possibility of the revival of
classical, expansive justifications for the use of force is then addressed.
This is matched by a final section considering new security challenges and the
emerging law in relation to them. Finally, the key arguments developed in the
book are tied together in a substantive conclusion. The Handbook will be
essential reading for scholars and students of international law and the use of
force, and legal advisers to both government and NGOs.
Oxford Handbook of Emergency Medicine Jonathan P. Wyatt 2012-02-16 Fully
revised and updated, the Oxford Handbook of Emergency Medicine is the
definitive, best-selling guide for all of the common conditions that present to
the emergency department. Whether you work in emergency medicine, or just want
to be prepared, this book will be your essential guide. Following the latest
clinical guidelines and evidence, written and reviewed by experts, this
handbook will ensure you are up to date and have the confidence to deal with
all emergency presentations, practices, and procedures. In line with the latest
developments in the field, such as infection control, DNR orders, advanced
directives and learning disability, the book also includes new sections
specifically outlining patient advice and information, as well as new and
revised vital information on paediatrics and psychiatry. For all junior
doctors, specialist nurses, paramedics, clinical students, GPs and other allied
health professionals, this rapid-reference handbook will become a vital
companion for both study and practice.
Internet Jurisdiction Law and Practice Julia Hörnle 2021-01-07 Jurisdiction is
a fundamental concept in law, as it provides the link between a government, its
territory, and its people. Data travels through the internet without concern
for any borders. This book argues how and why the concept of jurisdiction needs
to be adapted across public and private areas - from criminal to commercial
law.
The Oxford Handbook of Ethics of War Seth Lazar 2018-01-12 Recent years have
seen a resurgence of interest, among both philosophers, legal scholars, and
military experts, on the ethics of war. Due in part due to post 9/11 events,
this resurgence is also due to a growing theoretical sophistication among
scholars in this area. Recently there has been very influential work published
on the justificaton of killing in self-defense and war, and the topic of the
ethics of war is now more important than ever as a discrete field. The 28
commissioned chapters in this Handbook will present a comprehensive overview of
the field as well as make significant and novel contributions, and collectively
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they will set the terms of the debate for the next decade. Lazar and Frowe will
invite the leading scholars in the field to write on topics that are new to
them, making the volume a compilation of fresh ideas rather than a rehash of
earlier work. The volume will be dicided into five sections: Method, History,
Resort, Conduct, and Aftermath. The contributors will be a mix of junior and
senior figures, and will include well known scholars like Michael Walzer, Jeff
McMahan, and David Rodin.
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